
Office of the Attorney General,               93c Venner Road, 

20 Victoria Street,                    Sydenham, 

London SW1H 0NF.                           London SE26 5HU.          

                                                                                               0208 659 7713 

 

January 21, 2011 

 

Dear Mr Ross, 

 

Thank you for your letter of January 18 in response to my letter of January 13. I look 

forward to receiving a substantive reply from the Home Office in due course. In the 

meantime, I would be most grateful if you could clarify the following points re the 

undercover police officer Mark Kennedy. 

 

On what legal authority – what statute or other law – was his passport and were any other 

forged documents provided? 

 

If these documents were issued without proper legal authority, will all those involved in 

this criminal act face prosecution? 

 

Were the guidelines set down in the Home Office Circular of May 12, 1969, “Informants 

who take part in crime”, and any relevant subsequent circulars, adhered to in this case? 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

A Baron 

 

cc Campaign Against Censorship, Libertarian Alliance 

 

 


